
Office of Teaching and Learning Renee 
McCall, Assistant Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

To: David Fleishman
From: Renee McCall, Assistant Superintendent for Teaching & Learning 

Allison Levit, Director of English Language Learning
Lauren Harrison, Assistant Director of English Language Learning 

Date:   May 5, 2022
Re: English Language Learning Update

Attached is a set of slides that will update our School Committee on the work of the 
English Language Learning Department. Allison Levit, Director of English Language 
Learning, and Lauren Harrison, Assistant Director, will present these slides with 
further discussion of each on Monday night.

We look forward to an informative presentation followed by questions and discussion.
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